
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

USU & SRC Statement of Support Regarding Bondi Junction Incident  
 
 
In light of the recent incident which occurred in Bondi Junction, the USU and the 
SRC share our deepest condolences and heartfelt support to all impacted within our 
community. 
 
We are shocked and saddened to hear of the senseless loss of life and extensive injury 
that has occurred. It has recently been confirmed to us that amongst the victims of 
this tragedy was a member of the USU who was a student here at the University of 
Sydney. We are devastated to hear of this news, and our thoughts are with their 
family and loved ones during this time. 
  
During such difficult times we are here to support our members and any student that 
is impacted in any way they require. If you are a student you can access free and 
confidential counselling and wellbeing support 24/7 with Student Wellbeing by 
visiting the health and wellbeing webpage. 24-hour support is also available 
from Lifeline via text, online chat, or by calling 13 11 14. 
 
If there is any other support you may require, please reach out to us through 
contacting Naz at president@usu.edu.au or Harrison at president@src.usyd.edu.au 
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USU President  

 
SRC President  
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